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Comments: When compiling a revised forest plan  for the Gunnison and Uncompahgre, I can only personally

support a plan with the maximum amount of protection for wild and roadless areas.  I understand and respect the

multiple use model, but Colorado is suffering from intense development at the detriment of our wild lands. We

need the maximum possible protection for our water, timber, and wildlife resources.  Those are slow resources to

heal and we need the foresight to protect them for future generations.


